You advise in your email that you are now suffering from major depression. This is a matter that you should be discuss with your general practitioner. Alternatively you may wish to telephone 3244 1191 and speak to Gwen or Linda, who may be able to provide you with some useful information which may be of some assistance to you.

Unfortunately, the Attorney-General is unable to intervene in this matter and as previously advised to you on 27 March 2008, the issues you raise fall within the ministerial responsibilities of the honourable Judy Spence MP,

Minister for police, Corrective Services and Sport. 

